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Dates for your Diary 

• May bank holiday-School is closed – 

Monday 5th May 

• Parents 5 week phonics course in 

the Music Room (KS2) - Wednesday 

7th May at 9.00am 

• Y6 SATs week – Week beginning 

Monday 12th May (see timetable 

below) 

• Y5/6 Girl’s football match – Monday 

12th May 

• Reception pupils to Hatton Farm – 

Thursday 15th May – PLEASE PAY 

BEFORE THE DAY 

• Class group photos and Y6 individual 

photos - Wednesday 4th June 

 

 
Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 
 
Gallery photos - https://anglesey-
primary-school.secure-
primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/ 
 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back! We hope you had a 
wonderful Easter break and enjoyed the 

lovely weather. 🌞  

As we embark on this short 4-week term, we 
have some exciting news to share with you. 

Breakfast Club Update 

Our Breakfast Club is now open from 8:00 to 
8:45 AM and we are pleased to announce 
that we are offering it for just £1 per session.  

Additionally, thanks to funding from the 
Department for Education (DfE), any child 
who arrives at school between 8:15 and 8:30 
AM can enjoy a free breakfast place. 

We look forward to seeing your children 
bright and early, ready to start the day with 
some nutritious food and a positive attitude. 
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Ambition Pride Success 
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may Online safety newsletter  

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – 
‘Online Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If 
you have any issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak 
to a member of staff or ask to speak to the IT team.  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

  
Click the link to read the newsletter:  

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/online-safety/  

CyberseCurity Question of the Week 

 
 
                                                                          

 

                                                                                                          
                                                                                                Answer B 

 
. 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Answer next week… 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/online-safety/


 

sats tiMetable 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

football 

Hopefully Anglesey pupils will be part of a possible new inter school football league being set 
up. Holte School invited us along to test it out. 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Marathon Man 

Hi All 
As some of know I ran the London Virtual Marathon on Sunday. Toughest one yet… 
 
As I’ve not ran for a charity to raise any money. I'd love it if you could make a voluntary contribution 
to Save the Children, specifically to support their work in Gaza. 
 
Your donation will help provide vital aid to children and families affected by the crisis. 
 
You can donate here: 
 
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/how-you-can-help/emergencies/gaza-crisis 
 
Every bit counts, and your support will make a real difference! Thank you for your kindness and 
encouragement! 
 
Many Thanks and God Bless 
 
Mr Hoq 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

y4 MultiPliCation tables CheCk 

Please click on the link to find information for parents from the DfE about the Y4 multiplication 
tables check. 
 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/6724ae64c053e87b6a0a81e4/Information_for_p
arents_multiplication_tables_check.pdf 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

aDviCe surgery 

There will be Advice Surgeries held at Heathfield School on the below dates between 9am and 
11am.  
  
Wednesday 7th May. 
Wednesday 4th June. 
Wednesday 2nd July. 
  
 

Hopefully the Advice surgery will be attended by DWP, West Midlands Police, Midlands Heart, 
Aspire & Succeed and Cllr Waseem. 
 
 
 

gooDbye 

Today we say goodbye to our catering manager Sharon after 14 years of service at Anglesey. 
We thank her for all of her hard work and for all those meals she has cooked and served up 
over the years. 
We wish her the very best in the future. 
 
The new catering manager Matt Brooks will start officially on Tuesday. Good luck to him! 
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